
 

 

Upcoming Ukama 
Events and 
Opportunities 

 

Save the Dates! 
Join in the blessings! 

 

 

 

 
 

 Regional Ukama Educational Night at CCDC 

June 22, 5:30 pm – 7 pm, The Church of Christ at Dartmouth College, Hanover, will 

host a regional potluck and educational evening with Rev. Edward Matuvhunye, former 

President of the United Church of Christ in Zimbabwe, as keynote speaker on the 

History of UCCZ. 

 

2016 Container Shipment to Zimbabwe 

The United Church Christ in Keene plans to coordinate a shipment of supplies to 

Zimbabwe on September 10, 2016.  Ukama Partnership Churches are invited to 

participate if they so desire.  If you are interested, please contact Kathy Blair 

(mblair1@ne.rr.com). 

Ukama Sunday – Save the Date 
Will your church celebrate your Ukama Partnership this October with an Ukama 

Sunday?  Talk to your pastor about having a worship service on October 16 or 23 

celebrating your partnership.  The Ukama Mission Group will have a fall regional 

educational gathering with ideas and liturgies to share.  Date TBD. 

 

Water/Food Security Project Update 

The New Hampshire Conference is well on its way to sponsoring a borehole at Dimiri 

Primary School in the Mt. Selinda area.  Funds will be sent this summer and fall with 

additional funds used for the purchasing and distribution of maize.  Many thanks for the 

generous donations that have totaled more than $6,000 so far! 

 

2017 Plans for Delegation from Zimbabwe 

Would your church like to host a delegate from Zimbabwe in the fall of 2017 (tentative 

dates are in October of 2017 so that delegates may also attend the New Hampshire 

Conference Annual Meeting)?  The Ukama Mission Group is beginning conversations 

with friends in Zimbabwe to plan for a delegation of 12.  Please contact Rev. Michele 

Allan (revallan@uccnorthhampton.com) if you would like more information or if your 

church would like to commit to hosting a delegate from your partner church. 

 

 


